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ALTON - Al Womack, Jr., the executive director of the Alton Boys & Girls Club, has 
lived a life of community service. On Saturday, Womack persuaded a vast amount of 
volunteers to come out on the day of the  and perform tasks Alton City-Wide Cleanup
around the club area

Womack gave a big salute to board president Kim Carrow for her effort on the cleanup 
day this past Saturday and said, "Kim really deserves the credit for the club’s ongoing 
cleanup efforts." Carrow will be featured in an upcoming Difference Maker feature story 
in Riverbender.com for her many efforts with the club and the community.

Womack was so proud of the turnout and of the City-Wide Cleanup efforts in general.

"We are mainly raking leaves and gumballs from the gumball trees and also collecting 
some trash around the outside area," he said.

"We are extremely excited people showed up on Saturday. We made it a part of the City-
Wide Cleanup. We have two board members and the rest are volunteers and staff. 
Again, we are so excited for the participation."

https://www.riverbender.com/articles/details/huge-youth-turnout-pride-inc-celebrates-highly-successful-citywide-beautification-day-in-alton-72428.cfm?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


 



 



 



 


